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Thank you for the response.
Katherine

On Jul 23, 2015, at 2:29 PM, Alice Vasseur <alice.vasseur@sonoco.com> wrote:

Mr. Jack Sanders regrets that he is unable to accept the gracious invitation of Governor Nicki Haley and 
Gentleman Michael Haley to Celebrate Darlington Raceway on Tuesday, the fourth of August. Mr. 
Sanders is certain the event will be both informative and fun.

Thank you,
Alice Vasseur
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